
Town of Trinity 

Heritage Area 

Application 

 

The Town of Trinity has received three applications for development in the Heritage Area, 

anyone wishing to view these documents may do so during regular office hours.  Anyone with 

concerns/objections regarding any of these applications listed below must do so in writing on or 

before noon April 5, 2012. 

 

18 Clinch’s Lane has filed an application with a request to build a new house. 

 

5 West Street has filed an application with a request to remove the existing porch 6' x 12' and 

replace with a new porch 6' x 15', remove the old chimney and add a new window. 

 

1 Bugden’s Lane has filed an application with a request to do some renovations on the remaining 

structure of the old house that was demolished, remove the current roof and replace with a 12-

on-12 pitched roof, replace the siding with clapboard and add two barn style doors. 

 
 


